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Madalyn Letellier

From: Kimberly Wells
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 10:15 AM
To: James Murphy; City Clerk Contact; Public Comments
Subject: RE: Committee on Licensing & Permits - Comment 161 Linwood
Attachments: Somerville Licensing Permit Comment Ltr 161 Linwood 5.7.24.docx

Good morning, 
Comments can be submitted to publiccomments@somervillema.gov. I have included them here for your convenience.  
 
Best, 
Kim 
  
Kimberly M. Wells 
City Clerk 
City of Somerville 
93 Highland Avenue 
Somerville, MA 02143 
Office:  
Fax:  
http://www.somervillema.gov/ 
 

From: James Murphy   
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 10:08 AM 
To: City Clerk Contact  
Subject: Committee on Licensing & Permits - Comment 161 Linwood 
 

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links. 

 

Dear City Clerk Wells: 
 
Attached please find a comment letter with regard to the Garage License permit Application for 161 
Linwood (Herb Chambers I-93 d/b/a Mercedes Benz of Boston). 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
If possible, it would be appreciated if you could confirm receipt of this transmittal. 
 
(This email was originally sent yesterday to the email address.) 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
James W. Murphy 
 
--  
James W. Murphy, Esq. 
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Sherborn, MA 01770 
 
 

 
 
Any tax information or written tax advice contained herein (including any attachments) is not intended to be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of 
avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer.  
(The foregoing legend has been affixed pursuant to U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.) 
 
The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
  
City of Somerville Public Records Notice 

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined that email is a public record 
unless the content of the email falls within one of the stated exemptions under the Massachusetts Public 
Records Laws.  





 Thank you for your consideration.  Kindly make these comments available to the City 
Councilors and/or the City Council Committee on Licensing + Permitting. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
       James W. Murphy 
 
       James W. Murphy 
 
 




